
August 2024 Prayer Letter 

Dear praying friends,  

I hope this update finds you all doing well. We want to thank all of you for your continual prayers on our 
behalf, and we are so grateful for your partnership in the gospel. We praise God for each of you, and 
please know that we would not be able to take the gospel to the nations without your help! 

Ministry Update 
In our last update, I told you about Christoph, who has been visiting our church for the past few months, 
and I asked you to pray for him and his salvation. I'm excited to share that the Lord has answered our 
prayers. Christoph recently shared with us that he has given his life to Christ! It has been such a pleasure 
to see God work in his life, and I’m thankful for the men in our church who have poured into him during 
these past few months. We can't wait for him to follow the Lord in baptism. At the end of August, our 
church will be celebrating our second anniversary, and we are planning a special lunch afterward. We 
are excited about this day and are working hard to invite our lost friends to come and hear the gospel. 
We are also planning several outreach events in our community in the coming months, so please pray 
for all of these efforts as well. 

Family Update 
Our family is healthy and doing well, by God’s grace! The kids are currently on break from 
homeschooling, which is great timing because my mom will be in town for a few weeks, and we 
couldn't be more excited! Our kids already have a full itinerary planned and can't wait to show their 
grandma their life in South Africa! 

Prayer Requests: 
-Faithfulness in our discipleship and evangelistic efforts 
-Our church’s anniversary lunch on August 25th 

In Christ, 
Tom,Tiffany,Lydia,Lucy,Lola& Luka Depew

Sending Church: 
Wayside Baptist Church 
Waynesboro, VA 
welcometowayside.com

Clearing House (Financial Support): 
Chapel Ministries International  
P.O. Box 726 Springboro, OH 45066 
Attention: Tom Depew 


